
 

 

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana!  

Welcome to SOPHOMORE year! We hope that this first week of school is 
going smoothly. We will be sending out our newsletter shortly, but in the 
meantime, we are in need of your KŌKUA! 
 

KŌKUA Needed - ASKS Welcome Back Dance!! 

The sophomore class is in charge of providing parent kōkua at this year’s 
Welcome Back Dance. The dance is open to ALL KS Kapālama High School 
students. If you are CLEARED to volunteer and are willing and able to kōkua, 
please complete the online form at: http://bit.ly/ASKSWelcomeDance2019. 
We need approximately 15-20 parent kōkua. Here are the details: 

 Event: ASKS Welcome Back Dance 
 Time: 6:00pm-10:00pm (the dance starts at 6:30pm) 
 Date: Friday, August 30 
 Location: Kekūhaupiʻo Gym 

**If you are NOT cleared yet but would like to volunteer, please be sure to 
complete and submit your volunteer paperwork ASAP! KS has implemented a 
new process which can take up to two weeks to complete, so if you havenʻt 
already submitted your application, please do so right away. Volunteer 
applications can be downloaded at: https://apps.ksbe.edu/par/volunteering/.  
  

Don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts 
sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  

  

I MUA WA22IORS! 

Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 


